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Dear 4N students of 2024, 
 
Please note that your SGC is ready for collection 
 
Please come in-person to the school general office from 14 
May 2025 onwards during school operating hours between 9 
a.m. to 5 p.m. for collection of the SGC. You will need to 
produce the proof-of-identity, e.g., NRIC or EZ link card for 
verification purposes. 
 
Thank you very much.  
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